
Welcome to our December Project Update

Keeping you up to date with the Queanbeyan Civic and Cultural Precinct. The QCCP project is changing as each week 
passes.  Over the last 2 weeks, members of the public would have noticed a transformation on the QCCP project with the 
Level 6 louvres having been installed. The top of these louvres is now the finished building height of the QCCP project. 
This milestone allows the team to install the roof and ensure the building is fully water tight as we push on with fit out 
works on all levels. 
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Queanbeyan Civic and Cultural Precinct 13th December 2022

What’s happening in construction?

Level 6 works are nearing completion with the roof 
expected to be installed prior to the Christmas break.

Close up of ground floor is underway with the bespoke 
brick work having commenced. Internally the fit out of the 
upper levels is still on going 

Construction Activities
December 2022 
/ Basement in ground service works
/ Basement Structure FRP
/ Façade Close out 
/ Fit Out Works To all Levels 
/ Structural Steel Installation close out
/ Level 3 roof top garden works 
/ Q Link Construction Works 

January 2023
/ Ground Floor Structure FRP
/ Façade Close out 
/ Fit Out Works To all Levels 
/ Q Link Construction Works
/ Level 3 roof top garden works
/ Ground floor landscape works 

Contact Us 
ADCO 24 hour hotline 

1800 232 628
QCCP@adcoconstruct.com.au

Should you have any queries or feedback regarding the works, 
please keep in mind ADCO’s 24-hour telephone assistance line is 
available. Please feel free to call ADCO Constructions on 1800 
232 628 should you wish to raise any concerns. 


